
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

2147550844- Letter dated 20 September 2021 Addressed to Ms. Daisy D. Magbanua,
Acting Provincial Agrarian Reform Program Officers of Department of Agrarian
Reform-Coron regarding the request for the presence of OIC, CENR Officer
Calaminanes Islands in the Distribution of CLOAs to Agrarian Reform Beneficiaries
pursuant to Executive Order No. 75, Series of 2019
1 message

Forest Management Bureau Record Unit <forestryrecords@gmail.com> Fri, Oct 15, 2021 at 11:18 AM
To: cenro_coron@yahoo.com
Cc: Office of the Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment <officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>, Records Management
Division <rmdd@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, penropalawan@denr.gov.ph, bpr fmb
<bpr.fmb@gmail.com>, Forest Investment Development Division <fmb.fidd@gmail.com>, Jesus Javier
<jesusjavier_fmb@yahoo.com>

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for the OIC, CENRO Coron Palawan dated October 14, 2021 regarding the above-
mentioned subject
Thank you

FMB RECORDS
FOREST MANAGEMENT BUREAU
VISAYAS AVENUE, DILIMAN, QUEZON CITY
(02) 8925-2141

10-14-21- 2147550844- Letter dated 20 September 2021 Addressed to Ms. Daisy D. Magbanua, Acting
Provincial Agrarian Reform Program Officers of Department of Agrarian Reform-Coron.pdf
1152K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17c81f53cb3c83e9&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_kursvjax0&safe=1&zw

